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TO: San Francisco Taxi Drivers, Medallion Holders and Color Scheme Managers  

FROM: Philip Cranna, Enforcement and Legal Affairs Manager, SFMTA Taxi Services 

DATE:  February 2, 2024 

SUBJECT:    Chinese New Year Flower Market Fair  
 
 
Please be advised that the Chinese New Year Flower Fair hosted by Chinese Chamber of Commerce 
will be held in Chinatown from 10 a.m. to 6 p.m., Saturday and from 9 a.m. to 6 p.m., Sunday.  
The event will take place on Grant Avenue between Sacramento and Broadway. 
 
The taxi stand located at the Hilton San Francisco Financial District Hotel (750 Kearny) will allow 
taxis to serve the event.   
 

 
 
 

https://chineseparade.com/flowermarketfair/

